
Working papers have gone Digital! 

 

Any student that is in need of Working Papers, please note that as of June 1st, the NJ Department of 

Labor has gone Digital.  Please use the following link for more information regarding how to receive 

working papers. 

 

https://nj.gov/labor/youngworkers/find-a-job/working-papers/steps.shtml 
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